



SIR ANDREW MCFARLANE PRESIDENT OF THE FAMILY DIVISION AND HEAD OF FAMILY JUSTICE

Ms Augusta Itua
By email to: Augusta.Itua@corambaaf.org.uk

02 May 2025

Dear Augusta,

I wanted to take this opportunity to thank you for your participation in the Family Justice Council's annual conference on 'Diversity and Inclusion in the Family Justice System: Promoting Best Practice in Decision Making'.

Your presentation with Lake Gledhill on Racial Disparity and Anti-Racist Practice in the Family Court, was engaging and enlightening and this information will feed into the work of the FJC Diversity & Inclusion working group.

The conference was a great success, bringing together a variety of perspectives and stimulating an interesting series of questions and comments. Your presentation was an essential part of its success, and I am most grateful for all the work that I know you will have completed to prepare and present during the event.

With best wishes

Sir Andrew McFarlane

President of the Family Division